

## TEMPLE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19122

SPANISH AND PORTUGUESE

December 9, 1971

Professor Jose F. Mora Chetwynd Apts. - Apt. 806 Rosemont, Pa. 19010

Dear Professor Mora:

We regret the delay in forwarding your so well deserved payment for your film presentation of November 1. Our offices were affected greatly by the Temple University employee strike of last month and presently suffer a back-log of paperwork to be processed.

We would ask that you pardon us for our domestic problems and that you wait, as we must, one more week or so for word from our finance center.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Marguerite DuBiel Secretary